
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: St. George"s - email from Brian Miles
Date: Friday, March 1, 2024 5:53:54 PM

To the Planning Board and HDC,
Please see the email below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064

-----Original Message-----
From: Brian Miles <selimnairb@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 3:50 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>; RevLarry77@gmail.com; charlotte.rose.hitchcock
<charlotte.rose.hitchcock@gmail.com>
Subject: Support for free-standing solar array project

[You don't often get email from selimnairb@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to voice my support for the free-standing solar array project at St Georges Church. We need to build
solar projects throughout town wherever feasible. The proposed project seems to be a good approach given the site
constraints.

Sincerely,

Brian Miles
89 Packers Falls Road
603-312-6423
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